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The Toro Company has been selected as the single awardee for sports field,
parks and golf course ground maintenance equipment for the city of Tucson,
Ariz. The new five-year agreement extends the relationship Toro has had as
the supplier of equipment and service for the city’s more than 110 public
parks and five public golf courses for the previous five years.

The city of Tucson conducted a thorough solicitation process in the
nationwide search for a supplier. This agreement is available to public
agencies and nonprofit entities nationwide via the National Intergovernmental
Purchasing Alliance (National IPA) cooperative purchasing program.
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